
U P D A T E

The Government of Ontario has officially extended the Better Jobs Ontario
program. 

We are pleased to share some great news for our members. The Better Jobs
Ontario program has been extended to include training duration up to two
years, and increasing funding up to $35,000 for eligible participants. 

This is a significant increase from the previous limits and means more
opportunities for our members to retrain, upgrade their skills, and access new
career paths without the financial burden.

If you are interested in starting this application, please reach out to us at the
Action Centre.

Take advantage of this exciting change, and invest in your future!

BETTER JOBS ONTARIO

If you have any questions or need assistance, please reach out to us at 
actioncentre@unifor88.ca or call 519-425-0952 ext #104.
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